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Executive Session Minutes of September 28, 2020

The Community Preservation Committee (CPC) met on Monday, September 28, 2020 at 6:00 PM by
Zoom remote videoconference. This meeting was held concurrently with the Board of Selectmen
meeting.

Members Present: Holly Morris; Tag Carpenter; Cynthia Ladd Fiorini; Tony Kelso; Kathy Palmer
Members Absent: Kathy Cross; Paul McCormack

Staff Present: Joe Grady, CPC Administrator

Others in attendance: John Adams, Rene Read, Attorney Jeff Blake, Nancy O'Connor, Ted Flynn,
Dave Madigan; Amy MacNab

The CPC and Board of Selectmen continued to discuss issues related to the 761 Temple Street
property.

No votes were taken except to exit Executive Session.

Please refer to the Board of Selectmen Executive Session minutes for the same date for further
information.

Holly Morris made a motion to exit the Executive Session and return to open session to adjourn the
meeting. The motion was seconded by Tag Carpenter. The roll call vote was; Holly Morris, yes; Tag
Carpenter, yes; Cynthia Ladd Fiorini, yes; Tony Kelso, yes; Kathy Palmer, yes. The motion carried
5-0.
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The mission of the Town of Duxbury is to deliver excellent services to the community in the most fiscally responsible and innovative
manner while endeavoring to broaden our sense of community and preserve the unique character of our town.



